

22nd June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Oak Academy Admissions Variation for 2023-2024

I would like to notify you of a temporary reduction of the PAN for Oak Academy for 2023-24. In January 2022, Oak Academy was successfully identified as a school which required a complete rebuild and this project is proceeding successfully with a projected completion date of July 2025.

In order for this rebuild to be undertaken, the academy has had to refurbish some previously unused classrooms and re-situate all pupils within these areas. Consequently, this has led to a room occupancy which prevents the academy's PAN being achievable for the intake in 2023. Oak Academy will now have a PAN of 210 for 2023-24.

Should you have any questions, please contact Hayley Richley, Principal of Oak Academy at Hayley.Richley@oak-academy.co.uk.

Yours faithfully,

Sian Thomas

CEO, Ambitions Academies Trust

